
Linking Mathematics with
Unplugged Coding 




PDST Primary STEM Team presents

Join the PDST Primary STEM team for Linking Mathematics with Unplugged
Coding this May. Our 2-hour workshop will explore the links between unplugged
coding, computational thinking and the Mathematics curriculum. The workshop
will include practical ideas and resources that can be used at all class levels and
in all school contexts. This course does not require any prior knowledge or
experience of coding in order to participate. Book now to attend the workshop
on any of the dates below.




Register at www.pdst.ie/onlinebooking

Athlone Education Centre                                      
West Cork Education Centre                                   
Donegal Education Centre                                     
Drumcondra Education Centre
Kildare Education Centre
Dublin West Education Centre
Laois Education Centre
Limerick Education Centre
Wexford Education Centre
Tralee Education Centre
Galway Education Centre
Navan Education Centre
Blackrock Education Centre
Cork Education Centre
Monaghan Education Centre
Mayo Education Centre
Waterford Education Centre
Carrick-on-Shannon Education Centre
Sligo Education Centre
Clare Education Centre
Kilkenny Education Centre

Wednesday, May 4th - 4 p.m. 
Wednesday, May 4th - 4 p.m. 
Wednesday, May 4th - 4 p.m. 
Wednesday, May 4th - 4 p.m. 
Wednesday, May 4th - 4 p.m.
Wednesday, May 4th - 4 p.m. 
Wednesday, May 4th - 4 p.m. 
Thursday, May 5th - 4 p.m. 
Thursday, May 5th - 4 p.m. 
Thursday, May 5th - 4 p.m. 
Thursday, May 5th - 4 p.m. 
Thursday, May 5th - 4 p.m. 
Thursday, May 5th - 4 p.m.
Tuesday, May 10th - 4 p.m. 
Tuesday, May 10th - 4 p.m.
Tuesday, May 10th - 4 p.m.
Tuesday, May 10th - 4 p.m. 
Wednesday, May 11th - 4 p.m.
Wednesday, May 11th - 4 p.m.
Wednesday, May 11th - 4 p.m.
Wednesday, May 11th - 4 p.m.

Venue Date and Time


